
 

 

MIT-WPU Career Counselling 
Session 

 
In an ever-evolving world with niche professions sprouting up daily, selecting one’s 
career has become a dreaded and challenging task for today’s youth. To assist the 
students of the Bishop’s Junior College with this taxing decision, the management of 
Maharashtra Institute of Technology-World Peace University visited the school for a 
career-counselling session. 
 
On Tuesday, 24th January 2023, the Lorna Roberts Hall saw the Bishop’s Junior College 
seated to obtain advice from the seasoned professionals at the MIT, Pune regarding 
their higher education and subsequent employment opportunities. Ms. M. Hora, the 
Dean of the Junior College, presented the university’s director- Mr. Praveen Patil, an 
alumnus of the Bishop’s School, who introduced his colleagues one at a time. Each one 
of them gave the audience a detailed account of their outlook on the modern job scene. 
 
The Deans of countless branches of the university such as engineering, health sciences, 
business, etc. were present. Each of them spoke about lucrative and cutting-edge 
potential jobs in their respective fields, making sure to give equal importance to the 
science, commerce and arts streams. These experienced speakers helped to dismiss the 
stigma that non-science students had limited career paths. They also comforted the 
students by indicating that it is normal to be confused because of the abundance of 
options present today. Soon after, the students were separated stream-wise for a more 
focused and personal Question and Answer session. 
 
After fielding questions for a little longer, the Junior College bid farewell to the 
honourable guests, no doubt leaving with valuable newfound knowledge. 
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